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I am putting in this submission to stop the culling of Kangaroos in Australia, I live in Western 
Australia and we have no kangaroos north of Perth, except in Shark bay a world heritage area. I 
have driven many times to Perth and Back many times, during dusk and dawn and have not seen 
one kangaroo, shooting that they were wiped out by shooters years ago and have a few mobs 
down south of Perth, a lot of tourists are saying they do not see any kangaroos traveling over 
east,  the world are banning kangaroo products  to help with saving them. If you continue with 
this atrocity kangaroos will be extinct very soon and you will have a lot to answer for, stop killing 
our wildlife 


